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Knights of Columbus Council #8509
616 South Cherry Street
Kernersville, NC 27284

Dear Brother Knights:

Room At The Inn operates housing and programs for single, pregnant women and single mothers with
children experiencing homelessness. Since our first meeting during Advent of 1993, we have served over
500 women and their children from all over North Carolina, offering them opportunities for new lives of
healthy, hope-filled independence.

It is through the generosity of people like you that our doors remain open and there is always food on
our tables for these young families. Your gift of $500 for which you received no gifts or services, is a
great help to us as we seek to make the Mercy of Christ real and present to our mothers and children.

Please keep us in your prayers and rest assured of ours. Together, we are able to make a difference in
the lives of some of the most vulnerable of our state: single, pregnant women and single mothers with
children experiencing homelessness. God bless you.

0. Albert Hodges, M.A.
President/CEQ
Albert@Roomlnn.org
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